
December 18, 2023   
 

PROJECT 3118 CORPORATION YARD FUELING SYSTEM REPLACEMENT 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS are hereby notified that changes to the bidding 
documents for Project 3118; CORPORATION YARD FUELING SYSTEM 
REPLACEMENT are to be made as described hereinafter. The changes and clarifications 
are as follows: 
 

1. QUESTIONS: 
 

1) See Attachment A for Pre-Bid Question and Answer Responses  
 

 
  



December 18, 2023   
 

BIDDERS MUST SIGN AND ATTACH one (1) copy of this addendum document to the 
proposal as acknowledgment of receipt of these instructions and that said addendum 
was properly evaluated in the proposal. 
 

ANY PROPOSAL NOT IN COMPLIANCE WITH THIS ADDENDUM MAY BE 
REJECTED. 
 

Issued:            12-18-23                                    _______________________________ 
       Dayne Johnson, P.E. 

Assistant City Engineer  
 
 

  

Addendum No. 1, Project 3118; CORPORATION YARD FUELING SYSTEM 
REPLACEMENT is hereby acknowledged and was considered in this Project Proposal. 
 
________________________________      _______________________ 
Bidder's Signature     Date 
 
________________________________ 
Firm Name 
 
________________________________ 
Mailing Address 
 
City/State/Zip+4  
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Attachment A 
 

CORPORATION YARD FUELING SYSTEM REPLACEMENT  
Pre-Bid Q & A – 12/18/23 

 
Q: Request for Engineer’s Estimate. 
 

A: The City ranges the Engineer’s Estimate to be from $650,000 to 
$900,000.  

 
  


	Bidder's Signature     Date

